
I would like to let you know I support this bill.  I think it's a positive for all road users but especially so for 
cyclists.  For cyclists, the moments that he/she has the least amount of control over their bicycle are 
when starting from a full stop and coming to a full stop.  I believe being able to treat stop signs as a yield 
will reduce these instances and will make going though an intersection a lot safer, not only for cyclist but 
for all road users. 

Here's an excellent animated video from Spencer Boomhower that explains why stops-as-yields is so 
important to bicycle users. 
 
 

Thank you for your time. 
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